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16 February 2017 

 

Zachary M. Overfield 

Archaeologist/Principal Investigator 

Perennial Environmental Services, LLC 

4425 South Mopac, Building II, Suite 204 

Austin, TX 78735 

 

Re: Draft Report 

       La Division of Archaeology Report No. 22-5173-3 

       Addendum III: Phase I Cultural Resources Survey of the Bayou Bridge Pipeline, LLC Bayou Bridge Pipeline  

       Project: Acadia, Assumption, Calcasieu, Iberia, Iberville, Jefferson Davis, Lafayette, St. Martin, St. James, and  

       Vermillion Parishes, Louisiana 

 

Dear Mr. Overfield: 

 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 7 February 2017 and two copies of the above-referenced report.  We 

have completed our review of this report and have no comments to offer.  

 

We concur that no historic properties will be impacted by this project.  Our office has no further concerns for this 

project. 

 

We look forward to receiving two bound copies of the final report along with a pdf of the report.  If you have any 

questions please contact Chip McGimsey at the Division of Archaeology by email at cmcgimsey@crt.la.gov or by 

phone at 225-219-4598.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Phil Boggan 

State Historic Preservation Officer 

mailto:cmcgimsey@crt.la.gov

